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ODOT needs to be audited and transparent with the citizens of Oregon in regards to 

where our money is really going before they get another dime.  This bill will hurt the 

citizens of Oregon.  Our State needs to manage our money more efficiently.  If you 

were running a business you would all be fired by now.  As a life long Oregonian I am 

so appalled at what this State is turning in to.  Please do better. 


